Philippin

DIRT TRACK RACING AT IT'S FINEST!



To the Manitowoc City Council:

Eastern Wisconsin Stock Cars is asking the City Council of Manitowoc for a racing permit and noise ordinance extension for the 2014 race season. Copies of our EWSC Club schedule with times are attached for your review.

As in the past, we would like to ask for an extension of the time in the noise ordinance from 10:00 pm to 10:45 pm with a grace period of 15 minutes with all excessive noise to cease no later than 11:00 pm. We do not anticipate racing to be that late, but in a full race night, the extra time would help. To my knowledge our Club has never broken this noise ordinance.

Thank you for your time and consideration of our request for the race permit and the time extension. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (920) 980-2063.

Thank you,

Tom Schnicke EWSC President